
Not about books
My youngest and I spent part of the weekend cataloging the
movies in the house. What do we have on DVD, VHS and Blu-Ray?
Not too many on blu-ray yet, but I’m sure in the coming months
there will be more movies I want to own.

I was thinking of this, because I never can remember if I own
a specific movie or not. I have a number of VHS that I did by
DVD replacements for. I’m wondering if there will be any that
I ‘NEED’ the Blu-Ray replacement for the DVD. I can’t see that
yet, but I do like the quality of the Blu-Ray. I guess I
enough of an audio-video geek that I can tell the difference,
even in cartoons.

Anyway after counting the movies, I have 400+ movies in my
collection. This collection started when the kids were small,
so in some cases the movies are 25+ years old. I’m surprised
those old VHS tapes still play. And with all of those movies,
I have seen all of them at least 1 time. Most of them at least
twice. Over 3/4 of those movies I’ve seen 3 times. And there
are others that I lost count of the number of times I’ve seen
them. Now of those movies, the rest of the family also so a
lot of them numerous times.

Interesting fact, if the movie was ‘full’ price, I know I’ve
seen it more than 3 times. That only makes sense with the cost
of a movie and the cost of a rental. If I know I’m only going
to watch a movie once or twice, I like to rent them. If they
were bargain basement movies ($5.00 dollars or less), I may
only watch them once, but usually at least twice, it depends
on my mood.

So at an average of 2 hours per movie (give or take), it would
take at least 80 days (watching 8 hours of movies per day) to
make it through my collection. So back to books… Around the
movies in 80 days??? Should I make a wager to see if I can
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watch all of them? Nah, there would be no time for books!

From old tech to new tech
I was talking today with my 3rd daughter and her husband about
movies I have on VHS tapes. They remarked that they didn’t
have a VCR, so they could not watch those movies. I casually
remarked that they needed a USB VHS player. I never saw one,
and wasn’t even sure if they did make them. Well, I found out
that there is at least one company who makes them. So from
the company that brought you the usb turntable and the usb
cassette player, ION brings you the VHS 2 PC player. Now you
can watch your VHS tapes on your PC. You can also take your
home VHS videos and put them on DVD. What more could you want?
�

I didn’t see the 8-track to PC player. Or BetaTape to PC? Or
Edison recording tubes to PC? Sheet Music to PC? Player Piano
sheets to PC? OK, I’m getting silly, but what about the 8-
track to PC. I had a few not too many years ago. I gave them
to someone with a working 8-track player.

I noticed that they have a turntable that goes directly to an
Ipod.

They have a 35mm slide to PC scanner and a few other items.
Interesting stuff I ever win the lottery.
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